From: Jim Davison <pjdavison47@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 9:16 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: today's report on inflation

CAUTION:External email.

Dear Committee members:

Today's news showed inflation at 8.5%. Please consider linking a Plan 1
COLA to inflation rather than a set percentage, as the past three one-time
COLA's have been.

Thanks for your consideration.

Jim Davison
PO Box 425
Waitsburg, WA 99361-0425
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